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From: Maida Townsend 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 4:59 AM 
To: Trevor Whipple 
Subject: Re: Updated Position 3/22  
  
Thank you, Trevor.  What you ask is, as usual, quite reasonable, at least in my 
mind.  Thank you for letting me know about the effort at consensus.  See you 
later this morning.  Best, Maida 

 
From: Trevor Whipple <twhipple@southburlingtonpolice.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2018 10:16:53 PM 
To: Maida Townsend 
Subject: FW: Updated Position 3/22  
  
Maida, 
  
It appears that you have a very busy morning on Friday.  I will be present with the 
intent to testify.  I wanted to give you the courtesy of advance review of what I 
intend to present.  I have attached the VT Chief’s position which I will also send to 
Denise. 
  
I will also ask if it might be possible to delay any action on the bill for a week or 
two.  Chief Jennifer Morrison, our president, has been making contact with leaders of 
all the law enforcement associations asking them to come together to discuss this 
issue.  In the past we have been very successful in coming to consensus that has 
helped to move issues forward.  This has been a changing issue with some differing 
of opinions among the law enforcement associations.  It is hoped that by having a 
discussion with everyone in the same room we could come to consensus. 
  
Thanks for the time. 
  
Trevor 
  
Trevor S. Whipple 
Chief of Police, City of South Burlington 
19 Gregory Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403-6047 
802-846-4155 
twhipple@southburlingtonpolice.org 
  
Notice - Under Vermont’s Public Records Act, all e-mail, e-mail attachments as well as paper copies of documents received or prepared 

for use in matters concerning City business, concerning a City official or staff, or containing information relating to City business are 

likely to be regarded as public records which may be inspected by any person upon request, unless otherwise made confidential by law. 
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